
 

Holy Child School, Panchkula 
CIR HCS/22-23/26 

                                                                                                                    July 16, 2022 
Dear Parents 
 
Greetings from Holy Child School! 
 
The District Council for Child Welfare Panchkula conducts various events for the cause of 
child welfare.  
 
They will be conducting a Magic Show in the school on Tuesday, July 19, 2022. Each child 
is required to pay ` 20 as entry fee. Kindly send the money by Monday, July 18, 2022 to the 
class teacher of your ward.       
 
This noble cause is supported by the District Education Officer and Deputy Commissioner 
Panchkula.  
 
Principal  


